
 
What should our fire and 
emergency services look 

like?  
We want your input. 

  
 

 

 

Orono Fire Department  
Comment Card 

 

Please visit the City Website to review the Draft Fire 
Department Needs Assessment.  

Orono residents are invited to provided written 
comments or questions via our website from May 9—
18, 2023 for inclusion in the May 22nd Council Meeting 
Packet,  

Residents will also be given the opportunity to provide 
in person input to the City Council at the meeting on 
May 22, 2023.  The meeting starts at 6:00 pm in 
the Orono City Council Chambers, 2780 Kelley Parkway 

 

  

   
 

  
  

. 
 

   

 
  
 


